
Massachusetts Offers Rebates for Electric 
Vehicle (MOR-EV) Program 

Virtual Meeting to be Held on 

October 29th, 2020, 6 to 7 p.m. 
 

RVSP through Zoom   
Please submit any questions about the upcoming stakeholder event to 

John.Liriano@mass.gov 

The Massachusetts Clean Cities Coalition (MA CCC) and the Department of Energy Resources 
(DOER) Emerging Technology Department are looking to engage with Environmental Justice 
communities and stakeholders, virtually, on the MOR-EV Trucks program enhancement proposal. 
 
As part of the State’s commitment to reducing greenhouse gas emissions and expanding access to 
zero-emission vehicle adoption, DOER intends to revise the MOR-EV program to provide rebates to 
private (personal & commercial) purchases of electric medium and heavy-duty (MD/HD) trucks.  

DOER will be accepting comments on this proposal until Friday, November 13, 2020, at 5 pm. 
Comments can be submitted to will.lauwers@mass.gov.  

Website Links: 

Zoom registration: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYvd-CgrTsuEt0p9yDe5yHFQtTF_8AkQ9g1 

MOR-EV Program: https://mor-ev.org/ 

MOR_EV Trucks Proposal: https://www.mass.gov/doc/mor-ev-trucks-proposal/download 

MA DOER: https://www.mass.gov/orgs/massachusetts-department-of-energy-resources 

Emerging Technology Department: https://www.mass.gov/orgs/emerging-technology-division 

MA CCC: https://www.mass.gov/massachusetts-clean-cities-alternative-transportation 
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